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Change of Company Name 
 
 
Australasian Gold Limited (ASX: A8G, or the Company) is pleased to advise that, following 

shareholder approval at the Company’s Annual General meeting held 30 November 2021, the 

Company’s name has officially changed to ‘Australasian Metals Limited’. 

 

The effective change of company name on ASX will be from commencement of trading 

tomorrow, 3 December 2021. The Company’s ASX ticker code (A8G) remains unchanged.  

 
 
This announcement is approved for release by the Board of Directors 
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